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Winter Parking& SnoW
removal
In accordance with Municipal By-Law
# 2014-37: Any vehicle parked on any
street or road allowance within the
Township of McNab/Braeside so as to
prohibit or interfere with snow plowing
operations will be towed away at
owner’s risk and expense. No person
shall push, blow or place snow on or
across any Township street or road
allowance. The Township of McNab/
Braeside will not be responsible for
damages to mail boxes, newspaper
containers or other appurtenances that
are privately owned and erected on
Township right-of-ways that may be
damaged through winter snow plowing
operations. If you have any questions,
please contact the PublicWorks
Department 613-623-5756 ext. 227.

UPComingmeetingS
February 2 – Regular Council Meeting –
7:00 p.m.

February 9 – Public Meeting Under the
Planning Act (Knight/Campbell) –
6:30 p.m.

February 9 – Planning Advisory Committee –
7:00 p.m.

February 16 – Regular Council Meeting –
7:00 p.m.

in reSPonSe to Premier ForD’S ProvinCe-WiDe loCkDoWn
anD StaY Home orDer, tHe toWnSHiP’S emergenCY
Control groUP HaS reCommenDeDtHe FolloWing:

2021 DogtagS
Don’t forget to renew or get your new dog
tag online at https://mb.licensing.pet.

Sign UP For PreaUtHoriZeD taX
PaYmentS toDaY!
Paying your taxes by pre-authorized payments
means eliminating the chore of writing cheques
and ensuring your payment reaches the Township
office by the due date. You’ll never have to worry
about remembering to make a payment or paying
the cost of postage or incurring a possible late fee.
Check out our website for details

• Effective January 11, 2021 - The Municipal Office will be open (by
appointment only). Staff can be reached by telephone, email or by
making an appointment prior to arrival. Please call 613-623-5756 to make
an appointment in advance of attending the office. Failure to make an
appointment will prevent you from entering the Township Office. Staff
extensions and email addresses can be found on our website.

• Council and Planning Advisory Committee Meetings may be held virtually
and can be accessed through our website – Please see our Meeting Agenda
for the location of the meeting.

• Our outdoor rinks are open but conditions are subject to change from day to
day. Please adhere to all posted signage and use at your own risk – maximum
25 people on the rink at a time. Our facilities (change rooms and washrooms)
will remain closed so please plan accordingly.

• Our Landfill will remain open.We will be accepting DEBIT ONLY – no cash
until further notice. Please wear a mask when talking to staff.

• Water Sample drop off will be unavailable at our Office until further notice,
please take your sample to the Renfrew County Health Unit at
450 O’Brien Road, Suite 106, Renfrew.

• Many of our services are available online! Check out our website at
mcnabbraeside.com


